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To:    Flood Control Zone District (FCZD) Advisory Committee Members 
  Other Interested Persons 
 
From:  Tom Karsh, Special Project Administrator 
 
Date:  May 22, 2008 
 
Re:    First FCZD Advisory Committee Meeting 
 Monday (June 9, 2009) from 4 to 6 p.m. 
  Skagit County Commissioner’s Hearing Room  
  1800 Continental Place, Mount Vernon, WA 
   
Greetings: 
 
Congratulations to the new members of the Skagit County Flood Control Zone District Advisory 
Committee (AC).  On 5/19/2008 the Board of Skagit County Commissioners (BCC) passed 
Resolution #R20080254 confirming the appointment of members to the AC.  A total of 15 
members were appointed to the AC.  The AC membership consists of three members selected 
from each of the three FCZD Technical Committees (Dike/Drainage, Environmental, and Land 
Use), and three Mayors and three At-Large members selected by the BCC.  The AC replaces 
the Skagit River Flood Control Committee and will, upon request, provide input and make 
recommendations to the FCZD Board of Supervisors on flood control matters. County staff is 
looking forward to work with the AC to update the Comprehensive Flood Hazard Management 
Plan and to resolve countywide flood control needs.   
 
The first AC meeting has been scheduled for June 9, 2008 at 1800 Continental Place, Mount 
Vernon, WA from 4-6 pm.  A meeting agenda is attached along with the following documents:  
Guiding Principles, Resolution #R20080254, meeting summary from the 5/5/08, 3rd Technical 
Committee Workshop, and minutes from the 5/5/08 individual Technical Committee meetings.  
 
All FCZD Advisory Committee meetings are open to the public and interested persons are 
welcome to attend.  
 
Please contact Tom Karsh at 419-3373 or at tomk@co.skagit.wa.us if you have any questions.  
Hope to see you all at the meeting. 


